
The West Boylston Public Schools does not discriminate based upon age, sex, gender, gender identity or expression, color, homelessness, disability, national origin, 
religion, race, or sexual orientation.

         

WEST BOYLSTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS
125 CRESCENT STREET

WEST BOYLSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 01583

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 We are excited to update you with the news that Massachusetts students will receive FREE school meals in 
School Year 2023-2024 and in all future years! Massachusetts became the 8th state to make School Meals for All 
permanent. The universal free school meals program offers one breakfast and lunch at no charge to all 
students regardless of income.

For students who choose to bring their own breakfast or lunch from home, milk is available for purchase for 
$0.60. Milk only is an A La Carte item and is not included under the universal free school meals program.

Please note that even though meals will be free for all, it is very important for families to still complete the 
household Application for Free and Reduced Price Meals for the 2023-2024 school year. 

You can view and complete the application here: SY2023-2024 Free & Reduced Lunch Application

We strongly encourage all families to submit the application as it allows us to serve families most effectively and 
helps getting more money for other school programs.  The information you provide is confidential. We follow 
strict federal rules to keep your information private.

Parents/guardians can create an account to add funds to their child’s lunch account for A La Carte purchases.  
Create your account today at https://www.myschoolaccount.com/ to make payments and monitor your child’s 
meal account. *TO SIGN UP* you will need your child’s student ID# which you can locate in the community 
portal. Once logged in you can find you child’s student ID# by clicking the individual link for each child.

If you are interested, please consider applying for SNAP, the federal nutrition program that provides eligible 
residents with monthly financial assistance to purchase groceries. More SNAP information can be found at 
gettingsnap.org or by calling Project Bread’s FoodSource Hotline at 1-800-645-8333. 

Please reach out with any questions or concerns that you may have.

Best,

Danielle Erickson, Director of Nutrition Services
West Boylston Public Schools
125 Crescent Street
West Boylston MA 01583
508-835-2917 x1407



Major Edwards
Backpack Thursday

Pictures

Week of October 9, 2023

The library is open! Students visit the library every other week to 
check out books. 
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Class of 2026 Calendar Raffle
                    To purchase a calendar(s) email Kevin Bjorklund at kevinbjorklund@wbschools.com or 

               Rebecca LaRoche at rebeccalaroche@wbschools.com or from any student from the Class of 2026!
    1 calendar for $20.00 or 3 calendars for $50.00

Prize 
descriptions 

and more 
information 
on the back!

Donations can 
be made by 

cash or check 
(West Boylston 
Class of 2026)

29 Chances 
to win!

Cranston 
Towing 

and Auto 
Repair 

 $200.00

LeFame 
Nail 

Lounge 
and Spa 

Thank you 
for your 

continued 
support!



Please provide us with your 
email address and phone 

number so we can notify you 
if you are a winner!

Each day, we will spin a wheel 
with everyone’s name who 

purchased a calendar. 
Whoever the spinner lands 
on wins that prize that day. 
Your name WILL NOT be 

removed from the list if you 
won a prize. You can win up 

to 30 times! 

Thank you to all the 
wonderful businesses who 

made a donation. The 
students are very grateful for 

your ongoing support!

Daily spins will be recorded 
and posted to the  

Class of 2026 Instagram 
page and Class of 2026 

Facebook page

Please follow on Instagram 
@  Wbclassof26 and join 

the Facebook group 
WB Class of 2026

Thank you for participating in the Class of 2026 Calendar Raffle!



NO EQUIPMENT NEEDED!
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Hey! It's me again...check out the dates for
the upcoming Banking Days! A Clinton
Savings Bank Representative will be at

Major Edwards Elementary School on the
dates below to collect your child's deposit!

November 16th
December 21st
January 25th
February 15th
March 28th

May 23rd

October 26th

April 25th

Banking Days

Don't have a Scratch
Savings* Account for your

child, but want them to be able
to participate in

In-School Banking Days? 
Visit our West Boylston

Branch, or any of our
convenient locations, and
open an account today!

Please be sure to have your child's social
security number handy.

Questions? Contact us at our                                at 
                 and we'll be happy to help!

West Boylston Branch
(508) 835-9955

 (2023/2024)

See reverse for details.



*Anyone under 18 must have a parent or legal guardian jointly on the account. The account
is opened in the child's name, as well as the parent/guardian's name and both signatures
are required to complete a withdrawal. In the month the student turns 19, the account will
automatically convert to a Get Real Statement Savings Account. This will be a joint account
requiring one (1) signature for withdrawals and will be subject to the fees and requirements
applicable to the Get Real Statement Savings Account.



 Major Edwards Elementary WBPTA 

 Why Join the PTA? 
 ●  Support educational opportunities 

 for every student 
 ●  Connect with other parents 
 ●  Contribute to the programming and 

 educational offerings 
 ●  Keep up-to-date of the happenings 

 at school 

 PTA Supported Activities/Programming 
 ●  Field Trips 
 ●  Enrichment programs 
 ●  Family events 
 ●  Teacher and Classroom supplies 
 ●  Teacher Appreciation 
 ●  End-of-the-Year Celebration 

 Joining the PTA does NOT require a time commitment. It involves paying a very small 
 dues to a community-based non-profit organization that spends every penny to 

 improve the lives of our children in our school. 

 Early Membership Dues: $20 per household 

 Please make checks payable to WBPTA and send to school with WBPTA written on the 
 envelope or pay online at: https://majoredwardspta.memberhub.com/store 

 Parent(s) Name: ___________________________________________________ 

 Email Address: ____________________________________________________ 

 Address: _________________________________________________________ 

 Telephone: _______________________________________________________ 

 Student(s) Name and Grade: _________________________________________ 

 Membership questions can be directed to Jacqueline Leonardo 
 jacqueline.leonardo4@gmail.com  . 

 Thank you for supporting the WBPTA! 



Wednesday, January 18th 
And

Thursday, January 19th!

The Mill is graciously sponsoring the 
West Boylston PTA for a 

Dine-in or Carryout event for both Wednesday and Thursday night.

How it works:  
You can either choose to dine-in the restaurant or carryout.  The 

Mill has offered the fundraiser for two consecutive nights to 
accommodate different schedules. They will generously donate a 

portion of the proceeds to the West Boylston PTA.  
A flyer IS needed to have your order count. 

The Mill 185
185 W Boylston St

West Boylston, MA 01583
#774-261-8585



REC BASKETBALL
REGISTRATIONS NOW OPEN!

GRADES 3-8 
K-2 WILL OPEN SOON
Looking for coaching volunteers for all

levels please email
wbbyb1@gmail.com 

HTTPS://NASHOBAHOOPS.SPORTNGIN.COM/REGISTER/FORM/525253106




